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| declare | have not made any reportable political donations in the
previous two years.

| object to the abovementioned development.

Pymble Ladies college has already more than 2200 students and
400 staff.

The college claims it does not seek to increase school population
apart from the 90 new students and 15 staff for the new ELC facility
but it also anticipated to have additional 94 new students for Year 5
and Year 6. The information provided in EIS are contradictory.

The increase of college population in connected with the proposed
development will increase the local road network traffic, impact the
local residents as well as the commuters/motorists in the Pacific
Highway. Traffic impact caused by this development should be
assessed in detail.






